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My submission opposes the construction of WestConnex. Vehicle exhaust pollution will be 
intensified for residents close to exhaust stacks. Excess traffic will be brought into city areas, 

making for congestion. Better public transport would be the preferred solution, allied to parking 
facilities close to outer city train stations and bus hubs. The proliferation of ever escalating tolls 

will make for an increasing burden on commuters travelling to and from their work places. Roads 
should remain in public control, not sold off to private companies. 


